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5th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our animal care rota is now up and running for the new school year and we would be most 
grateful for any help you can give over the holidays and weekends. This requires just one visit 
per day to check water, feed and look at the overall health of the animals. Any eggs are yours 
to keep!  
 
If you are able to help, please do pop into the Office for more detail, or talk to Mrs Wiggs. If you 
are happy to lend a hand, please do indicate any weekends you can help, or days over the half 
term, below. Keys are collected from the Office on the Friday before your allotted weekend.  
 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I can help care for the animals over the weekend of;8/9 Oct, 15/16 Oct, 22/23 Oct, 29/30 Oct, 
5/6 Nov, 12/13 Nov, 19/20 Nov, 26/27 Nov, 3/4 Dec, 10/11 Dec, 17/18 Dec (please circle)  
 
I can help during half term; Mon, Tue, Wed, Thurs, Fri (please circle)  
 
I can collect the keys from the Office and will notify them if I am unable to help on my allotted 
weekend.  
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………….date………………………………… 
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